
Amendment adopted as part of the 1998 East Sector Update

Transportation, Engineering, and Development Business Group 

HOBSON ROAD STUDY
The Hobson Road area is located south of Hobson Road, west of Palomino, north of 75th Street, 
and east of Washington Street. This area was studied in detail by City staff in 1988 at which time 
the Hobson Road Study (attached) was prepared. The primary purpose of this study was to establish 
a unified land use/zoning plan that would preserve the unique character of the Hobson Road Area. 
The 1998 East Sector Update upholds the concepts contained in the Hobson Road Study, except the 
minimum lot size designation for the western portion of the study area (the area west of Hobson 
Oaks).

The Hobson Road Study designated this area as Low Density Residential with a minimum lot size 
of 100,000 square feet. The only zoning classification that would support this minimum lot size is 
the E1 Estate District that requires a minimum of 2.5 acres or 108,900 square feet. Due to existing 
annexation agreements and the development pattern of the area, only three residential lots in the 
area could comply with the minimum lot size recommended under the Hobson Road Plan. In order 
to effectively serve as a guide, the East Sector Plan must be realistic in terms of future growth 
and development. The minimum lot size designated in the Hobson Road Study for this area is 
unrealistic.

This portion of the Hobson Road area has many unique features including its proximity to the river, 
groves of mature trees, topography, and engineering constraints. While it is difficult to determine 
an appropriate density for this area without detailed engineering studies, this plan designates the 
area as Low Density Residential with a modified gross density of approximately one dwelling unit 
per acre. This density is realistic (based on existing annexation agreements and the residential 
development pattern of the area) and is consistent with the intent of the 1988 Hobson Road Study.
 
Planned unit development (PUD) proposals with slightly higher densities may be considered for 
sites located within this area when they recognize the site’s unique features and incorporate them 
into the site design. Viable PUD proposals must take into account the protection and preservation 
of mature trees located throughout this area. The trees located adjacent to the river and along 
the perimeter of these properties should be preserved to retain the wooded character of the area 
and mitigate the impacts of any new residential development. The intent of a PUD is to encourage 
innovation and creativity in site design by allowing flexibility in the application of zoning and 
subdivision regulations in order to preserve natural features and to provide more efficient use of 
land. Without these benefits, the use of PUDs should not be supported in this area.
















































































































